
CITY OF COOS BAY CITY COUNCIL 
Agenda Staff Report 

 

 
MEETING DATE 

December 16, 2014 

 
AGENDA ITEM NUMBER 

 
 

TO:  Mayor Shoji and City Councilors 
 
FROM:  Jackie Mickelson, Executive Assistant  
Through: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
 
ISSUE Appreciation Plaque for Brian Bowers, Bruce Harlan, Chris Hood, and 

Jennifer Stephens 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Brian Bowers served from June 2014 to December 2014 as City Councilor and on the 
Budget Committee from December 2011 to December 2014; Bruce Harlan served as a 
Planning Commissioner for a combined 25 years of service; Chris Hood served as a 
Planning Commissioner from January 2003 through December 2014; and Jennifer 
Stephens served on the Parks Commission from December 2011 through December 
2014. 
 
ADVANTAGES: 
 
Citizens serving in volunteer capacities on the City’s boards and commissions fulfill an 
important community need and provide a valuable resource for city government. 
 
DISADVANTAGES: 
 
None 
 
BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
The cost of four plaques. 
 
RELATED TO CITY GOALS 
 
Citizen education and involvement.  
 
ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If it pleases the City Council, please present an appreciation of service plaque to Brian 
Bowers for his service on the Budget Committee and as City Councilor, Bruce Harlan 
and Chris Hood for their service on the Planning Commission, and Jennifer Stephens for 
her service on the Parks Commission. 
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